
03-06-2019 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
ITEM #7: Consider Approving Habitat for Humanity’s December 2018 Funding 
Request for the Affordable Housing Development Reserve as Recommended by 
the Housing Advisory Board 
 
 
Council Question: How many affordable homes/units would be provided, with the assistance of 
the allocations from ADHR, in Chandler Woods and in CASA Merritt Mill Road, respectively? 

Staff Response: AHDR funds awarded by the Council to the Community Home Trust in February 

would subsidize six affordable townhomes in the Chandler Woods development. CASA’s Merritt 

Mill Road project includes 48 affordable rental units. AHDR funds approved by the Council in 

FY17 will support the 24 units located in Chapel Hill.  

 

 

  


